
Information Bulletins are designed to provide our agents with information we think will help in 
managing their business or just being better title professionals, but which does not rise to the 
level of being an underwriting mandate and are not within the scope of the agency agreement.  
 
 

 

 
 
To:    All Florida Agents of WFG National Title Insurance Company  
From:    WFG Florida Underwriting Department   
Date:    August 31, 2016  
Bulletin No.   FL2016-11  
Subject:    Clarification Regarding WFG Bulletin No. NB2016-09 for Florida Agents  

 
On August 26, 2016, WFG issued Bulletin No.: NB2016-09 regarding Homeowner's Policy 
Deductibles & Maximum Liability Amounts.   
 
That Bulletin is a National Bulletin intended for states other than Florida.  Therefore, with 
respect to Florida transactions, all Florida agents may disregard WFG Bulletin No.: NB2016-09.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


